ATTENTION!!!

Due to the COVID-19 Pandemic
Goodfellows will not be doing interviews this year.

If you did not do the application process last year
and we DO NOT have your information
on file, then copies of the documentation listed on the
back will need to be turned in with the application.
If you did the application and documentation last year
but things have changed then please include the new
documents that reflect the changed information.

If you were approved last year and the document
information has NOT changed then just return the
completed application. If we have further questions we
may do telephone interviews.

Please drop off all applications and documentation to
the Southgate Police Department Records Department
on or before

NOVEMBER 24, 2020



